
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Teddington School, Broom Road 
Teddington, Middlesex TW11 9PJ 

T  020 8943 0033 
W www.teddingtonschool.org 
E info@teddingtonschool.org 

Headteacher: Kathy Pacey NPQH 

 

CEO: Mr Alex Russell 
Registered Office: Ruxley Lane, West Ewell, Surrey, KT19 9JW 
Telephone: 020 8974 0400 Email: info@bourne.education   
Bourne Education Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales 
Registration No: 07768726       VAT Registration No: 200 1092 87 

Literacy and Numeracy Tutor 

33.3 hours per week, 37 weeks per year.   

Unqualified Teacher/Main Pay Scale Depending on Qualifications 

Fixed Term until Summer 2022 

 

Disruptions caused by the COVID-19 pandemic have resulted in significant missed education by 

students.  Disadvantaged and vulnerable students have been particularly impacted.  Teddington School 

will be using the 2021/22 Government grant to fund the role of a Literacy and Numeracy Tutor, who 

will work with small groups of students in all year groups whose progress continues to be impacted 

negatively by the school lockdowns during the pandemic. 

This role would suit either a qualified teacher or someone with a competent background in literacy and 

numeracy looking to experience work in the education sector.  Full training and support will be given, 

and the successful candidate will be working with small groups of students to underpin the curriculum 

being delivered in classrooms. 

This role is term time only, for 33.3 hours per week (Mon 8:20am-4pm, Tues-Thurs 8:30am-4pm, Fri 

8:30am-3pm including a 40-minute unpaid lunch break each day).   This post is currently funded until 

the end of the 2021/22 academic year. 

 

Interested candidates should complete an application form, which can be downloaded from our 

website. Completed forms should be emailed to Kim Bradstreet, HR Officer 

hrdepartment@teddingtonschool.org. Please note that we are unable to accept or consider CVs. 

 

The closing date for applications is 12.00 noon on Wednesday 6 October and interviews are likely to 

take place on Friday 8 October.  We reserve the right to close the advert early, should a suitable 

candidate be found from an early application. 

 

Teddington School is committed to safeguarding and successful applicants will be required to undertake 

a Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) check.    
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